April 20, 2012

Alderman Willie L. Hines, Jr.
Common Council President
City of Milwaukee
200 W. Wells Street, Room 201
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: Appointments to the VISIT Milwaukee Board of Directors

Dear Alderman Hines:

According to VISIT Milwaukee's revised bylaws, the City of Milwaukee will now appoint four members to the VISIT Milwaukee Board of Directors and the Common Council President will appoint another four members.

We respectfully request the re-appointment of the following Board members, whose terms are expiring:

(yourself)

Alderman James Bohl Gut & Down King.

Karen Spahn (Milwaukee Public Museum)

Paul Mathews (Marcus Center for the Performing Arts)

Paul Mathews moves from the City appointments to the Common Council appointments.

A formal request will also be sent to Mayor Barrett for re-appointment of Tyler Barnes (Milwaukee Brewers), Mary Dowell (Johnson Controls, Inc.), Cecilia Gilbert (City of Milwaukee) and Dr. Joan Prince (University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee)

We would appreciate hearing your decision by May 15th, so that these candidates may be reviewed and approved at the June Board of Directors Meeting.

Sincerely,

Paul Upchurch
President & CEO

cc: Paul Mathews, Board Chair

